
 

 

Coppice Primary School Parent Teacher Association 
 
Report of the Trustees for the year ending 31 August 2018 
 
The Trustees are pleased to present their annual report together with the financial statements of 
the charity for the year ending 31 August 2018 which are also prepared to meet the requirements 
for a directors' report and accounts for Companies Act purposes.  
 
The financial statements comply with the Charities Act 2011, the Constitution of the Association, 
and the regulations pertaining to the Association for the time being.  
 
Chair's Report.  
 
The Committee has continued this year to update and consolidate the financial arrangements of 
the Association with particular regard to monitoring and the use of electronic accounting systems, 
streamlining expenses and ensuring compliance. We are embracing the benefits of technology, 
social media, and better communication while ensuring that traditional means of access are avail-
able to all members of the Association.  
 
The Committee has worked hard to ensure that the income raised continues to be in line with pre-
vious years and our finances continue to be strong, with significant funds available to the school. 
The financial position is published to its members annually and discussed at each PTA meeting 
which is held half termly.  
 
We have continued to investigate several substantial expenditure ideas and although quotes have 
been sought none have yet come to fruition. Significant smaller contributions have been made to 
the school with significant fund buying books for the classrooms and the library. The Association 
intends also to fund a major installation of sports equipment in the playground.  
 
Challenges facing the Association in the coming year include turnover of membership, in particular 
active committee members and the increased financial pressure on school budgets resulting in fur-
ther and broader requests to the PTA for volunteer and  financial support..  
 
Nicky Bowen will be stepping down as chairperson at the end of the year but Lindsay Taylor will 
continue as Joint chair with the hope that someone will step up. 
 
 
Nicky Bowen & Lindsay Taylor 
Joint Chairpersons 










